
From: Swanson Rona 
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 12:03 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
Please reconsider adding more layers of red tape and difficulty in the pursuit of assisting 
individuals and educating them about their options for planning for their future. 
 
The more burdensome the levels of compliance, the more advisors will flee the marketplace. 
 
It would seem to me that there is already enough clear and concise information regarding 
conduct in the marketplace. 
 
If there are those who are breaking the rules, the penalties should be enforced to the fullest. 
 
To make the maze of how a consumer can access information even more difficult is troubling. 

Rona Swanson 
829 West Center Avenue 
Visalia, CA 93291-6013 
(559)733-0900 
(559)733-5107 FAX 
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